# NEWSLETTER



Number 2 3<sup>rd</sup> October 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope this message finds you well and that your children have settled happily into the new school year. It's been a fantastic start, full of energy, creativity, and community spirit. As always, we're excited to share some updates, reminders, and celebrations with you. Thank you for your continued support!

### Clubs Are in Full Swing!

It's wonderful to see all our clubs up and running, with children enjoying the wide range of activities on offer—from Art to Multi-Skills and everything in between. There are still a few spaces available in some clubs, so if your child is interested, please contact the school office to find out more.

### Follow Us on Facebook

At the end of last year, we launched our school Facebook page! It's a great way to stay up to date with all the exciting things happening in school. Please feel free to like and share the page with friends and family.

# Open Day - Wednesday 15th October

If your child is due to start school in September 2026, we'd love to welcome you to our Open Day. Tours will be available at 9.30am or 1.45pm—please contact us to book a slot. If the date isn't convenient, we're happy to arrange an alternative time that suits you.

# **Dojo Points Superstars**

A huge well done to Thalia in KS2 and Seb in KS1 who are leading the way with Dojo points this week! Remember, the child with the most points each week wins their house a place on the timeline—so keep encouraging your children to earn those points!

### **Harvest Home Learning**

At the start of term, we sent home a selection of Harvest-themed activities for your child to choose from. Please ensure completed work is brought in by Thursday 16th October so we can proudly display it during our Harvest Festival on Tuesday 21st October.

### Attendance

Reception	97.4%
Year 1	93.5%
Year 2	99.6%
Year 3	97.6%
Year 4	97.9%
Year 5	96.1%
Year 6	98.4%
National	96.2%
Local Authority	96.7%

### Allergy Reminder

Please remember that we are a nut-free/Kiwi school. It's vital that no products containing nuts or kiwi are brought in, to ensure the safety of all our children.

## **Parking Safety**

A gentle reminder to keep the zig-zag lines in front of school clear. A traffic warden will be patrolling this year, so please make sure you are parked safely and responsibly.

### Join Our Governing Body

We're always looking for passionate individuals to join our Governing Body and support our Leadership Team. If you're interested—or know someone who might be—please get in touch to learn more about this rewarding role.

### **Roles and Responsibilities**

This year, children were invited to formally apply for various roles and responsibilities within school. We were thrilled by the number of applicants! Roles have now been filled, and we're excited to see our pupils shine as ambassadors in their new positions.

### Outdoor Education

Please ensure your child brings spare footwear for Outdoor Education sessions. This helps us keep everyone safe and protects our school environment.